

The Canadian Medical Association

L'Association médicale canadienne

July 28, 1986

Mr. Chris Brown 1102 - 258 Lisgar Street Ottawa, Ontario K2P 0C9

Dear Chris:

We have reviewed all relative files and can find no documentation of the Association ever stating that "the CMA continues to be skeptical about the causes of environmental hypersensitivity".

We plan to take this matter up with the office of the Minister of National Health and Welfare.

Yours sincerely.

D. A. Geekie, Director Department of Communications and Government Relations